
Important Community Announcement 

From St. Clair County Community College 

Practical Nursing Program 

The St. Clair County Community College Nursing Department will host a site visit for initial accreditation 

of its Practical Nursing Program by the Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing (ACEN). 

As a part of the accreditation process the community will have an opportunity to share their comments 

on the program. You are invited to meet with the site visit team and share your comments about the 

program in person at a meeting scheduled at 1:00 pm on Wednesday, September 18, in room 128 of the 

Health Science Building located at 323 Erie Street, Port Huron, Ml. 

If you are unable to meet with the site visit team, written comments are also welcome and should be 

submitted to the ACEN via email at public-comments@acenursing.org or to the ACEN office: 

Attn: Accreditation Services 

Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing 

3390 Peachtree Rd NE, Suite 1400 

Atlanta GA, 30326 

All written comments should be received by the ACEN by September 9, 2024. 


